
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

13.06.2025 – PAN INDIA 
          

LIC announces relaxations for victims of Air India AI 171 plane crash 
 in Ahmedabad on 12.06.2025 

 
LIC of India expresses deep grief over the death of on-board passengers and crew members 
of Air India flight AI 171 and also people on the ground who were killed due to the plane 
crash in Ahmedabad. 
 
LIC of India is committed to supporting those affected and will expedite claim settlements to 
provide financial relief. 
 
LIC of India has announced many concessions to mitigate the hardships of the claimants of 
LIC Policies. In lieu of death certificates, any evidence in Government Records of death of 
the policyholder due to the plane crash or any compensation paid by Central/State 
Government /Airline Authorities will be accepted as proof of death.  
 
All efforts will be taken to ensure that the claimants are reached out and claims are settled 
expeditiously to the affected families. 
 
For further assistance the claimants may contact the nearest Branch/Division/Customer 
Zone. 
 
The claimants may also call at our call centre -022 68276827 
 
Dated at Mumbai on June 13th , 2025.  
 
For Further Information please contact: 
Executive Director (CC), LIC of India, Central Office, Mumbai. Email id: ed_cc@licindia.com 
Visit us at www.licindia.in  
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
We believe that the news contained in this release is of value to your readers. While we 
would thank you to publish it as soon as possible, we also readily recognize that the decision 
to do so rests entirely with you.   
 


